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03/02/2024  16:49:092024/0223/P OBJ Gary Cox I live at Flat 2, 33 Betterton Street, opposite the development.  The glazed windows proposed at my level and 

one floor above should not allow any view in to my apartment as per the previous 'Hospital'.  Any kind of view 

into my  home apartment would be an intrusion into my privacy.  Please ensure the glazing is sufficient to 

protect my privacy.
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